To,



The Chairman.

Poddar Business School,

Jaipur

Dear Sir.

I hope this letter finds you in good health. I am writing on behalf of Greenlam Industries, Behror, to extend our heartfelt appreciation for the exceptional Management Development Program titled "Mindful Leadership" that was conducted for our managers at your esteemed institution.

The session, led by your notable, experienced and learned faculty members, provided our managerial team with invaluable insights into mindful leadership practices. The content was not only well-researched and relevant but also delivered in a manner that engaged and inspired our team members. The interactive nature of the program allowed for meaningful discussions and reflections, fostering a learning environment that was both enriching and enjoyable.

We would like to commend Poddar Business School, Jaipur, for its commitment to excellence in management education and for organizing a program that addresses the contemporary challenges of leadership in today's dynamic business landscape. The feedback we have received from our managers indicates that the program has not only enhanced their understanding of mindful leadership but has also equipped them with practical tools to implement these principles in their day-to-day responsibilities.

The collaboration with Poddar Business School, Jaipur, has undoubtedly added value to our ongoing efforts in developing a leadership team that is not only competent but also mindful of the ever-evolving nature of business leadership.

We look forward to the possibility of future collaborations and appreciate the dedication of Poddar Business School, Jaipur in contributing to the professional development of our team.

Thank you once again for the enriching Mindful Leadership program.

Best Regards,

Mr. Rahul Kumar

Senior Manager - HR & Admin

Greenlam Industries Ltd.,

Behror - Alwar (Rajasthan), India